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Boating is a wholesome, family activity that should be accessible for all. Please don’t 

criminalize our summer pastime. We are trying to get our kids outside, off their 

devices, and physically active— towing them in a tube doesn’t engage teenagers. Let 

us have our full toolbox and a place to play in the valley! 

Respectfully, 

Shae 


